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Content 

1. Deactivation of ZAPP@Status 1st of April 2025 

 
With the ZAPP Circular no. 53 we would like to inform you about the approaching 
deactivation of ZAPP@Status. 

1. Deactivation of ZAPP@Status 1st of April 2025 
 
As already announced, the application ZAPP@Status will be deactivated soon. 
 
If you still need an access to the EMP-Status-Information that replaces 
ZAPP@Status, please register your company now for the usage.  
 
We need the following information from the DAKOSY contact person of your 
company:  
 
• Participant code to be activated 
• First name, surname and business mail address of the person in your company 
who shall be in charge for the user maintenance in the EMP application  
 
Please send this information with the subject „Registration EMP Status 
Information“ to servicedesk@dakosy.de. 
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